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“The Nonviolent Life” 
 

John Dear is an internationally known voice for peace and nonviolence.  He is a 
popular speaker, peacemaker, organizer, lecturer, retreat leader and the 
author/editor of 30 books. He has organized and participated in nonviolent 
campaigns for over three decades; been arrested some 75 times in acts of civil 
disobedience against war and injustice. 
 

 

Questions Dear will answer:  

 How can we become people of nonviolence 
and help the world become more nonviolent?  

 What does it mean to be a person of active 
nonviolence?  

 What is a nonviolent life? 
 

Dear proposes a simple vision of a spiritually 
grounded nonviolent life to heal ourselves and 
transform our culture. 
   
 

Event is free and open to public 
(a free will offering accepted) 

 

Dear’s new book: “The Nonviolent Life” 
will be available for sale and signing. 

 

More info: contact John Ryan, 860-716-3914 or email to jryan@saintbridget.com 

mailto:jryan@saintbridget.com

